TOWN OF :

LOWELL

CULTI1IVATING COMMUNITY

JMOB MEETING
CANCELLATION

Please note : The JMOB Meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, November 14" in Lowell has been cancelled.

This notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on November 9, 2023 at 3:00 P.M., and
forwarded to Town Council, Department Heads, Town Attorney, The Times, The Post, Lowell
Tribune, and Z107, and Town of Cedar Lake
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